
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 22, 2024 

 
A D D E N D U M   N O.  5 

 
Notice to All Persons and Firms Proposing 

to Submit a Bid or Furnish Materials for 

Hudson Drive Bridge No. 105 and Vorhof Drive Bridge No. 106 

St. Louis County Project Nos. CR-1774 and CR-1775 

Federal Project Nos. BRO-B096(004) and BRO-B096(006) 
 
The following question was received for the above project: 
 

Does St. Louis Count have any ‘as-built’ drawings for the existing two bridges? 

 

St. Louis County has the existing construction plans for the two bridges, but they 

are not ‘as-builts’.  However, they are attached for reference. 
 

 

 

ATTENTION BIDDERS: THE ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT IN THE BID 

DOCUMENTS MUST BE COMPLETED AND SUBMITTED WITH ALL BID 

PROPOSALS. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Daniel A. Howell, Ph.D., P.E. 

Supervisor, Project Managers-Bridges 

Department of Transportation and Public Works 

1050 North Lindbergh Boulevard 

Creve Coeur, MO 63132 














